Assessment Committee Agenda
Oct. 21, 2010

MCM 125, Conference Room

Present: Kathy Schwandt, Cherie Jaques, Linda Uhlenkott (chair)
1. Gen. Ed. – Simplification of text that appears on syllabi in general education objectives 

The committee discussed this item and decided to invite input from various faculty and departments for language to streamline the text of the objectives. Linda will ask Lynne Owens for input about the critical thinking portion so that the objective becomes easier to understand.

Some social sciences faculty requested that qualitative thinking be added. Linda will ask that department to write some language that could be used.
All the above changes will need to appear on syllabi and in the catalog.

2. Still working on three objectives per course. The consensus of the committee was that communications and critical thinking probably needed to be two of the three.

3. Cherie Jaques asked if the ASC had any means of letting students evaluate their experience there. Barbra Moss will be contacted about this.

4. Questions for Cliff: 

Does PEX/the fitness center have any place in the strategic planning of GBC?

Should general education have a slot in strategic planning?

5. Assessment Audit planning –

The committee will used the attached grid to do an assessment audit of academic programs, the library and admissions where it involves developmental/remedial classes. 

Following are the departments each committee member will audit.

Cherie Jaques

All of HSHS – Mary Doucette has already given her program reviews for RadTech to Linda

Kathy Schwandt

Business Department and BAS

COT

Land Survey/Geomatics

Science

Linda Uhlenkott

BAIS/Social Science/ CRJ

English

Fine Arts and Humanities

Pat Collins

Admissions and Advising as it pertains to developmental/remedial education

Library

Agriculture

We will look online in strategic planning at the CTE programs, Tech Prep, and Teacher Education. If necessary, those departments will be contacted.

In this audit, we will be asking the question: what assessments do you currently do in your area?

We do not want paper copies, nor do we want departments to create assessments for us.

If departments/programs want to send any of their assessments, program reviews, etc. to us, they can e-mail them to Linda. However, if those are already available in the strategic planning area online, make note of that. Don’t send those already posted to us. Cliff can access them from the strategic plan.

Linda will ask Susanna Dorr to create a link under the Assessment Committee website where we can upload our forms so that Cliff can have easy access to them.

The meeting ended at 2:00 p.m.

OR

1. Have three objectives only per course – faculty will choose which three to include in their courses.
2. Plan Assessment Audit – see proposed grid
